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 Z524

 
 

Cabinet 
11 February 2009 

 

Sustainable Development Panel:  
10 February 2009 (Feb/09/09) 

 
 

Report Title Recommendations 
Z532 Breckland Local 

Development 
Framework: 
Submission Core 
Strategy 
Consultation 
 

That:- 
 
(1) the contents of Report Z532 form the basis of a 

response to the Breckland Local Development 
Framework Submission Core Strategy, subject to an 
amendment to add a request that a Strategic Traffic 
Impact Assessment be carried out for the planned 
growth at Thetford in view of the effect of the 
proposed expansion of Thetford will have on traffic 
movement through St Edmundsbury; and 

 
(2) the Borough Council be represented at the 

Examination in Public should it be invited to do so by 
the Planning Inspector.   
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